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15th January 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It has been lovely to be back in school and see you all again!  The children have given me a 

really warm welcome back!   

 

 

Attendance figures for this academic year so far, are looking positive. Whole school 

attendance currently stands at 95.6%. Our school target for this year is 96%, so we are very 

close! Good attendance is key for children's learning. 

Going forward I know lots of you will want to enjoy a family holiday in warmer climes. This 

year we have added extra days to our May/June half term.  School closes on Friday 24th May 

and re-opens on Friday 7th June 2024. This gives you an opportunity to take an extended 

holiday with minimal impact on learning. The holidays can be found on the website 

here https://www.gisburnroad.com/holidays.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you are thinking of taking a family holiday in term, 

please come and see myself or Mrs Toor.  

 
Kind regards,  

 

 
  

Mrs N Walker 

Headteacher 

 

https://www.gisburnroad.com/holidays

